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Board of Directors’ Meeting
BAS Office

November 29, 2017
7:52 p.m.
Directors Present:  Marilyn Caddick, Donnie Jarrell, Carl Huffman 

Rick Caddick, Mona Tummon-Lyon, Rick MacIvor and Jamie Chatten.

Chairpersons and Committee Members:  Melissa Caddick, Wilma Huffman, Bonnie Conley and David Conley
Others Present:  Marty Cousins and Jennifer Mack
1.  Call to order:  Meeting was called to order at 7:52 p.m.  With President Rick Caddick chairing.
2.  Agenda:  Motion to approve by Rick MacIvor and seconded by Mona Tummon-Lyon.  Carried.
3.  Election of Officers for 2017-2018:  
There was a motion by Rick MacIvor That Rick Caddick be nominated as President.  Rick Caddick accepted.  
There was a motion by Rick Caddick  That Jamie Chatten be nominated as 1st Vice President.  Jamie Chatten accepted.  
2nd Vice President will wait until the January meeting.  We will see if Ross Parks is still interested.
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There was a motion to approve the executive by Donnie Jarrell and seconded by Mona Tummon-Lyon.  Carried
4.  Other Business:  See file of reports for more detail
Jennifer Mack was thanked for the work that she has done with our Terrific Thursday event during the Quinte Exhibition.  She has been involved for 6 years.


Motorcycle Races and Bayside Riders:  See file of reports

There was a motion by Donnie Jarrell and seconded by Jamie Chatten that we withhold payment to the Bayside Riders for their volunteer work for the 2017 George Peppers Races until we have financial information from their event.  We will have the Bayside Riders and Vintage group attend our January meeting.  Going forward we will have some type of sliding pay scale that benefits the BAS and other clubs for future years.  This would be similar to the contract we have with World’s Finest Shows.  The pay scale will be set after our contract with Flat Track for 2018 has been finalized.  

2018 Meeting Schedule:

The motorcycle races should be scheduled for June 23, 2018 and the Annual Meeting 


date should be November 28, 2018.


2018 Membership Drive:

Rick M.  suggested that we need some type of membership drive for 2018.  It was noted 


that with Assist Expo we could send out emails in January to our exhibitors encouraging 


them to take out memberships.  Marilyn C. suggested that we may have to offer more 


to get new memberships.

5.  Motion to adjourn:  Motion to adjourn by Rick Caddick and seconded by Jamie Chatten at 8:44 p.m. 
NEXT BAS BOARD MEETING: January, 3rd AT 7 P.M.
